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“O kings and rulers of the earth, listen while there is time” Psalms 2:10 

The need to relate and communicate with others is an essential element for all 

human beings. This technical age has made this aspect of our culture so easy with 

the advent of the Internet and the use of Skype, Facebook and Twitter. I enjoy 
using Skype as a means of being able to converse with my daughter, son-in-law 

and two grandchildren who reside in Alberta and I haven‘t seen in person since last 

summer. 

The Catholic Women’s League has kept pace with these new methods of 
communication and can be found on Facebook at The Catholic Women’s League of 

Canada and on Twitter @CWLNational. The launch of the on-line Be 

League magazine is a way for all women across Canada to submit articles and learn 

what others councils are doing to keep this organization a viable national group. 

The Ontario Provincial Council’s newsletter Trillium News and Views is an excellent 
way for women in our province to learn about activities and events others councils 

are undertaking this year. A Facebook page has also been started for the Ontario 

Provincial Council. The Provincial web site is www.cwl.on.ca 

The Kingston Diocesan Council web site at 

www.kingston.cwl.on.ca with news about up coming meetings, retreats and 
conventions is also a valuable tool for information and ideas. 

Cecile Miller, outgoing National Communications Chairperson urged us to Pray for 
the pornographers, for the women and children degraded by this pornographic 

culture and for government leaders who are tackling this problem and for 

conversion of society and a return to respect for the dignity of every human being. 
Pray, write our members of Parliament and send our postcards to stop this threat to 

our society - Pornography. 
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